
 WESTMOUNT AVE P. S. 
 HOME OF THE WIZARDS 

 J  UNE  2022 
 I  MPORTANT  D  ATES  TO  R  EMEMBER  : 

 June 1   -   Grade 3 EQAO starts 
 June 6   -   Checkeris Grade 3 visit 
 June 13 -   PD Day (No school) 
 June 15 -   Wizard Wednesday 
 June 22 -   Grade 3 Celebration 
 June 29 -   Report Cards Go Home 

 Last Day of School 

 KINDNESS BLOOMS 

 Throughout the months of May and June, 
 we have focused on building a better 
 community and world through acts of 
 kindness. 
 Each morning, we recognize the generous 
 and caring hearts of our students by 
 reading out kind things they do for one 
 another.  We are also adding their acts of 
 kindness to our “Jardin de gentillesse” at 
 the back entrance doors.   It is fun to watch 
 our colourful garden blossom! 

 THANK YOU DELTA BINGO 
 …  for your ongoing  financial support of 
 Westmount Public School. 
 HUGE thank you to our volunteer parents, 
 grandparents, family friends and 
 coworkers  who all generously donated their 
 time to cover our Bingo volunteer 

 requirements.  The feedback from all was 
 that it was  easy  and  fun  ! 
 Please keep this fundraiser in mind… our 
 next volunteer month for BIngo will be 
 September 2022. 

 DRESS CODE 
 Just a reminder that students can only use 
 the climbers  if they are wearing  running 
 shoes  for safety reasons. 
 Lightweight flip flops are discouraged as 
 footwear for school as the kids can run out 
 of them quite easily when playing at recess 
 on the grass or pavement. 

 SPECIAL GOOD-BYES 
 MME GALLIEN 
 As the school year is drawing to a close, so 
 is Mme Gallien’s teaching career!  She 
 found her home at Westmount Avenue P.S. 
 where she has left her mark over the past 
 24 years. Lynda is a kind-hearted, 
 generous, thoughtful and creative teacher 
 who always puts students, families and 
 colleagues first.   We will miss her greatly 
 and wish her all the best in her next 
 adventures! 

 SUE VACHON 
 Sue has been a dedicated and 
 conscientious cleaner in the evenings for 
 the past 2 years.   She works quietly 
 behind the scenes to keep our school 
 sparkling.  Happy retirement Mme Sue! 

 MME YVONNE -  LE TREMPLIN 
 After 18 years of dedication to the before 
 and after-school program at Westmount, 
 Mme Yvonne is also retiring.    She will be 
 very missed by students and families. 
 Hope you enjoy sleeping in during 
 retirement!  Un grand merci! 


